Jan. 8, 2008

Jim Stuit
City Utilities Department
City of Lawrence

Bear Mr. Stuit,

At long last, my sprinkler system has been installed at 719-721 Massachusetts Street. It
has been inspected and passed by both the Lawrence Fire Department and ISO (ISO is the
national organization that verifies the proper installation of sprinkler systems and reports their
findings to the insurance underwriters).

As [ explained in an earlier telephone call, we were faced with additional charges due to
unforseen problems that arose during the installation. Included below are all the invoices which I
received per the sprinkler installation.

1. Conley Sprinkler $26,905.00 Bid
2. Conley Sprinkler $11,669.00 Bid
3. Krizman Carpentry $6,335.00 Insulation top floor - Repair ceiling

tiles, clean-up.

4. Conley Sprinkler $ 4,600.00 Additional valve and drain and
obstructions above ceiling.

5. Krizman Catpentry $ 141.19 Heat tape and installation on wet
pipe in Smoker Room. No heat is
available in this room.

6. 451 Protection $ 539.18 Accidental discharge of wet hood
system in Smoker Room,

TOTAL $50,189.84

Please review and submit the above infoices for payment. If there are any questions,

please call me. Thanks!
Sincerely,

e

Bob Schumm
Property Owner



